
Follow-Up on Test Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Healthcare Provider's Address] 

Dear [Healthcare Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding my [specific test or 

procedure, e.g., blood tests, MRI] conducted on [date of the test]. As I have not yet received the 

results, I wanted to check in to see if they are available. 

If the results are ready, I would appreciate it if you could share them with me at your earliest 

convenience. Additionally, if a follow-up appointment is necessary to discuss the findings, 

please let me know. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


